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Update 

A further objection submission from Karen Kirkpatrick was received on 

15 October 2018.  This raises issues regarding road safety and 

specifically with slow moving traffic emerging from the Parks Nursery 

entrance onto Newmills Road. 

 

Consideration 

DfI Roads as the competent authority has already considered the 

suitability of the access arrangements and has found them satisfactory.  

Furthermore DfI Roads are aware of previous objections regarding road 

safety issues.  DfI Roads has maintained their position that the access 

arrangements are satisfactory. 

 

Recommendation 

That the Committee note the contents of this Addendum and agree with 

the recommendation to approve, as set out in paragraph 9.1 of the 

Planning Committee Report. 


